
February 15th,  2020 

 

Dear members of the City of Clarence –Rockland Council, 

 

The Ligue d’homme 74 1/2, a non-profit organization, will be hosting our 46 annual championship 
banquet and playoff on Saturday March 14th 2020. 

 

We are looking for Council’s municipal resolution approval, in order to host the championship playoff 
and banquet, at the Clarence Creek arena, like we have done so for the past 45 years. 

  Saturday March 14th – noon to 10 pm 

 

We thank you for your time in this municipal resolution in declaring our event to be of municipal 
significance. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Maxime Cheff 

President  of Ligue d’homme 74 ½  

 

cc. Jackie Bernard 

 

 

 

 

 


